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Dear Sirs

I do not agree with the Transport Secretary wanting to have a major highway near
Stonehenge a World Heritage site. This site, Stone Henge was built by our ancient
ancestors as a special site for religious meetings for all people of this country many
centuries ago.

Please do not destroy the area near this loved and beloved site an Internationlly important
historic site where there might be more archaeological sites there to discover how our
ancestors lived.

Thank you.

Kind regards

Ann Parsons






